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September 27, 1966 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you very much for a very interesting program 
last week, Your appearance prompted much favorable 
comment from all sorts of people I never suspected 
would be lixtening. I only wish we could have 
continued for several hours. 

Enclosed is the copy of the Bulletin article you 
requested. 

Again, many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

dee7419/74C 
Joe Mosbrook 
WDEL News 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 
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